
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
10:24:32	PM	
	
Please	take	note	of	the	following	points	in	my	submission	
1		I	support	a	fairer	price	for	solar.			It	should	be	on	a	par	with	the	price	that	the		
big	electricity	producers	sell	their	electricity	for.	
	
2,		The	feed-in	tariff	must	rise	in	line	with	wholesale	price	of	electricity	like	the	
coal	based	electricity.	
	
3.		The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	namely	nil	carbon	
dioxide		production	and	no	production	of	noxious	gases.	
	
4.		The	feed-in	tariff	should	be	regulated	so	that	retailers	must	offer	it	as	a	
minimum	price.	
	
alice	kershawe		
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